27 October 2004

Dear Craig,
The International Students’ Association and Learning Communities, Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, Bond University, are proud to sponsor the Youth Drama Forum to be held at Bond University on 5 November 2004.

Youth Drama Forum

5 November 2004

6-8pm

Cerum Theatre.
This Youth Drama Forum will highlight the trials and tribulations of youth in society and the support systems and services that are available for young people on the Gold Coast. 

A key feature of the Forum will be a drama entitled “Journey” which won a Gold Award at the Singapore Youth Festival and will be performed by current Queensland University of Technology students.

A renowned Guest speaker, Miss Angela Driscoll (President of a Youth and Community Arts Association) who has worked with at risk young people for sixteen years. She has vast working experience with departments such as child protection, disability, juvenile justice, family support, counselling, the alcohol and drug sector, will speak to the young people and share some insights and wisdom. Relevant youth organisations have been invited to attend the Forum and to set up information booths so that young people can access information and services.
About the Drama
The play revolves around four characters with personal problems that put up a bold front in the company of each other as they travel in a car. On a canvas of despair, JOURNEY tries to chart the trying lives of four youths. Charisity, Lawrence, Phoenix and Serene are going for a drive after dinner. Masked by an inner sadness, all of them need to keep up appearances among acquaintances. We all make mistakes. Everyone does. But how do we deal with them? 

Life is a Journey. It is human to take the wrong turn, but it takes less to make that U-turn.
This Youth Drama Forum brings together a play that is very relevant to young people as well as organisations and services that can help them in their ‘Journey’. Your students will benefit from attending this Forum with young people from other schools and international students from Bond University.
We invite you to send approximately 20 students to this special event. A staff or Guidance Officer from your organisation may like to attend this event with the students. If you have more number of students interested to attend this event, you are most welcome to bring them along.Thank you for considering this invitation. Kindly contact me on 0439363826(Mobile) or email at skandasa@student.bond.edu.au for further information and to express an interest in attending the Youth Drama Forum.

Suruli Rajan

Event Coordinator 

Student of Masters in Education
